
  

 

 

  
   

  

  
   

 

Ariel Harris 

Decatur, GA 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

This is a letter in support of proposed regulations requiring disclosure of CEO-to-median 
worker pay ratios by publicly-traded companies. The gigantic disparities in income between 
executives and the "regular" workforce are disturbing and unjust.Although I am not an 
investor, I am an active consumer of many products. I feel it only right to know enough 
about income distribution in publicly traded companies to make my purchasing choices 
with those facts in mind. 

If I were an investor, I should be fully aware of CEO-to-worker pay ratios so I can judge 
whether corporations are diverting resources to executives at the expense of long-term 
investments and workforce development. As importantly,  investors must be 
knowledgeable enough to determine if executive compensation is warranted by their 
performance. 

Thank you for your consideration of my comments. 

Sincerely, 

Ariel Harris 




